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MIT-5/25829/TC/2014 Transport Commissionerate,
Thiruvananthapuram
Dated 18/12/2014
From

The Transport Commissioner, Kerala
Motor Vehicles Department

To

All Deputy Transport Commissioners

All Regional Transport Officers

All Joint Regional Transport Officers

All Motor Vehicle Inspectors of Boarder Check Posts
Sir,

Sub: MVs .Department - Fees receipt number - Duplication in the Data base

instruction —Regarding.

Ref: Report received from System Supervisor

It has been noticed that in several offices, the receipt number entering
according to the will of the counter clerk is indiscriminately generated and issued to
customers. Hence in every year, the same receipt number gets repeated 44 to 66 times.

For example, at Kazhakkuttom SRTO in 2014, so far receipt number 2310 has been
repeatedly given to 66 customers; due to mistakes committed by sections concerned.

It is hereby directed that in future, the 7 digit number, pre printed in the Fee
receipt TR5(C) application, may be entered in the software in addition to the
automatically generated inward number and one receipt number shall not be repeated in
one office henceforth. Any deviation noticed in this regard will be dealt with strict
disciplinary action

Yours faithfully
)
"
Transport Commissioner
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